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Dear Parent/Carer 

Behaviour Rewards Disco 

Years 7 & 8 - 14th November 2024 

We will be holding a Rewards Disco on Thursday 14th November from 6pm to 8pm in the main dining hall. Any student 

that has not received a C3 or above in negative behaviour points between Monday 4th November and Wednesday 13th 

November, will be invited to attend the disco. There is no cost to parents or carers because this is our way of saying a 

‘big thank you’ to your child for ensuring they are not disrupting the learning of others. A physical ticket will be given to 

all invited students during tutor time on Thursday 14th November. If you are unsure as to whether your child has met 

the criteria to attend the disco, please check their behaviour points on the MCAS Parent App or email their form tutor.  

There will be refreshments available throughout the evening and the event will finish promptly at 8pm so please arrange 

to collect your child no later than this time.  

If you are collecting your child by car, please can we ask that you park in a designated parking space so the car park 

remains safe for students leaving the academy. Please also use the primary school car park as an overflow.  

If you have any further queries, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of Year as follows: - 

Mr Bristow - Year 7 (Email: Sam.Bristow@attrust.org.uk) 

Mr Janes - Year 8 (Email: Alexander.Janes@attrust.org.uk) 

We look forward to seeing your child to say thank you for their good behaviour in lessons! 

Yours sincerely 

 

S. Bristow  

A. Janes 

 

Mr Bristow & Mr Janes 

Heads of Year 
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